

New Westminster Secondary School Replacement Project

Round 2 Community Consultation: February 15 - March 15, 2018

Public Open Houses

Drop-in, no RSVP required.

Fraser River Middle School, Gymnasium, 800 Queens Avenue Thursday, March 1 5:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Saturday, March 10 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Small Group Meetings

Small group meetings are scheduled for two hours. Please register in advance by emailing newnwss@sd40.bc.ca or calling 778-379-3310, as space is limited.

New Westminster School District Office, Boardroom, 811 Ontario Street Tuesday, February 27 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.

Thursday, March 8 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

We Want to Hear from You Again

Round 2 of community consultation for the new New Westminster Secondary School (NWSS) is being held from February 15 to March 15, 2018.

You're invited to learn more about and provide feedback on the new school. Topics for feedback include:

- Outdoor spaces
- · Pedestrian and cyclist access and amenities
- Student pick-up and drop-off areas

There will also be an opportunity to provide additional comments and to sign up for construction updates.

Materials, including the Discussion Guide and Feedback Form, will be available starting on February 15 at newnwss.ca.

How Input Will Be Used

Your feedback is important to us, Input received through this community consultation will be compiled and considered by the School District, along with technical, environmental and financial considerations, in the final design for the new NWSS.

